
Mardi Gras Impacted Service Centers:  New Orleans, Lafayette, Mobile, Baton Rouge 
 

Mardi Gras celebrations will impact service in New Orleans, Lafayette, Mobile, and Baton Rouge 
February 8-12, 2016. All service centers will be open but will run limited operations Monday 
and Tuesday because of parades and customers closing for the holiday. We will run 100% of the 
service areas starting on Wednesday and expect customers to be open for normal business the 
rest of the week. 
 


